
Hello Commissioners, 

 

I agree that some of the eastern tips of DMM preserve that were pointed out by Jeanette 

Waltz and Helen Boyden with populations like Torrey Highlands, Merge 56, The notch 

(which is marked as the preserve in the attached map), have been in D5 .  They do not need 

to be in D1 this time around as DMM community planning board was only talking about the 

Eastern DMM Preserve without any population and keeping it that way. This map is fine as 

it  conforms with the Del Mar Mesa Community Plan. 

Really appreciate Mr. Brad W, clarifying and Commissioner Hoy Clarifying the issues of 

DMM.  I agree with what Mr. Brad and Commissioner Hoy states about DMM as right now in 

the meeting.   

 

Thanks so much for your hard work.  Happy Holidays 

Shital Parikh, Vice Chair DMM Community Planning board 

 

 

 


